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Brandy Butler

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 9:19 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: Docket #20170007/FPL

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Cindy Muir  
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 9:59 AM 
To: Rhonda Hicks 
Subject: FW: Docket #20170007/FPL 
 
 
 
From: DANIEL REISTE [mailto:dreiste@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 7:51 AM 
To: PSC Media 
Subject: Docket #20170007/FPL 
 
 Docket #20170007/FPL  
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
Once again F*** the People Light Co. wants to protect it’s guaranteed 20% profit so that it’s execs can be paid 
millions at the consumers expense.  FPL needs to be held responsible, financially and environmentally, for the 
results of it’s operations and it’s own operating expenses.  It’s not just nor justifiable for them to continue to 
soak the consumer for it’s operating expenses.  Please do not allow them to charge the consumer for cleaning 
up after themselves.  Teach them a lesson by saying no and in the future they will be more careful and 
efficient. 
Respectfully, 
Daniel Reiste 
Hialeah, FL 




